
 

 

Shrewsbury Coalition for Addiction Prevention 
and Education (SCAPE) Presents: 

Under Construction! What Every Parent Must 

Know About Your Tween/Teens Brain Development 
    Dr. Ruth Potee 

Nationally renowned 
speaker and expert, Dr. 
Ruth Potee will discuss 
brain development and 

teen risk taking, including 
alcohol, vaping and 

substance use. 
 

Free and open to all Community Members,  
Parents, Middle and High School Students 

 
Sponsored by Representative Hannah Kane 

Thursday March 5, 2020 
6:30 PM – 8:00 PM  

Shrewsbury High School Auditorium 
64 Holden Street, Shrewsbury 

 


